
                                                             Sub Sale 2024 

Every year we have a submarine sandwich sale in order to provide a few extras for the 

Preschool.  The church is going to work with us on the sale.  This year the profits from 

sandwiches sold by Preschool parents will go for many of our special programs.  These 

include Breakfast/Lunch with Santa, field trips, the Philharmonic String Quartet and fun in 

the park. The profits from sandwiches sold by church members will go to their special 

projects. Last year we sold over 2000 sandwiches. 

 

The sandwiches are delicious! This year we are offering a sandwich consisting of ham, 

salami and pepperoni with pizza sauce, cheese and mild peppers on a Pepperidge Farm 

bun. You may order them regular or with meat and cheese only. There are only 2 

choices! They are wrapped individually in plastic bags. They cost $5.50 each. 

 There will be no substitutions or special orders! 

 

There is an order form on the back of this sheet.  We request that you ask your family and 

friends for orders.  If you need another order form, I will have them in my office or on our 

website. This year we have a prize ($120/$155) worth of free tuition at Green-Oak and a 

child’s Green-Oak T-Shirt) to be given to the family that sells the most sandwiches.  Free 

tuition candidates must submit their orders to the Preschool by 12 PM on Wednesday Jan. 

31, 2023. 

 

All orders must be turned in to the school by Wednesday, January 31. Then on Friday,  

Feb 9 at 3:00 PM, all the fun begins!  From 3:00-5:00 PM we need people to start making 

sandwiches . THERE IS NO BABYSITTING BETWEEN 3-5 PM.  Then from 5:00-7:00 

we need as many helpers as can come to continue to make sandwiches.  We also need a 

few people to help with baby-sitting from 5:00-7:00 PM.  Each teacher will have a sign-up 

sheet by her door for volunteers to work. It really was a lot of fun last year! Baby-sitting 

will be available for your young children, for those helping make subs only, from 5:00-

7:00 PM. 

 

You must pick-up and pay for your orders on Friday night, Feb. 9 from 7:00-7:30PM   in 

the Muscle Room downstairs. You may pay for your total order anytime before February 

9.  We  require that you pay for all your orders at the time of pick-up.   

 

Thank you so much for all your help!  If you have any questions, please call me at  

252-7840. 

 

       Valerie Baker 

       Director of Green-Oak Preschool 


